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I am a quadrillionarire chapter 2235-A deserted area outside the borders of 
The Spirit Cage. 

More than half a year ago, a world-shattering and startling battle took place 
here. 

Both sides of the battle were in the Overlord Realm. 

On one side was Empress Elora, one of the five Leila Rulers, and on the other 
side were the Robotias and the Soul Devourers. 

Overlord Realm was the realm after Divine Realm. 

With David’s Divine Realm beginner Ancestral Deity Rank, he would not be 
the slightest resistance to an Overlord. 

Calling him an ant would be complimenting him. 

Deities were not even comparable to ants in front of Overlords. 

The difference between the two was only one level, but their strength was 
very different. 

The final result of this battle ended with Empress Elora sacrificing herself to 
severely injure the Robotias. 

Although Elora did not die, only a trace of her soul power remained. Then, she 
was sent to The Spirit Cage for nourishment by her sword which had gained 
intelligence and had fought with her for many years. 

When her soul power was restored, her sword would go to 

The Spirit Cage. 

However, judging from Elora’s state at that time, she would need a long time 
to restore her soul power to her original state if she did not have luck. 

If anything happened during her recovery, Empress Elora would die and 
disappear into the universe. 



More than half a year has passed, but the traces of the battle remained. 

The entire barren land was devoured by the battle, leaving behind a void and 
countless terrifying giant space cracks. 

From a distance, it looked like a hole in a map. 

In this forbidden land where no creature dared step, an excited voice suddenly 
exclaimed, “I’ve found it, I’ve found it! It’s here, it’s here! There must have 
been a shocking battle here not long ago! I can feel the lingering breath of 
Elora. She must have participated in this battle and her disappearance is 
definitely related to this!” 

Immediately afterward, another voice added, “I can also feel it. This is surely 
caused by a terrifying battle. What a scene. This battle was terrifying. Drogo, 
you are good at detection and analysis. See if you can evaluate the battle 
situation so we can find out what happened. How can there be such a fierce 
battle on the edge of The Spirit Cage?” 

The scene fell into silence. 

After a while, a third voice said, “The battle was really fierce. In addition to 
Elora’s residual aura, there was also the 

Robotias’. If I’m not wrong, this battle should be provoked by the Robotias. I 
heard that they found a special metal that can make Lv6 bodies that are 
comparable to an Overlord. Could it be that they want to test it on Elora?” 

“What are the Robotias trying to do? Are they trying to provoke a war between 
the two domains? Have they forgotten the fear of us chasing them to their lair 
and wiping them out? Come, let’s go to the Robotias’ lair and see what they 
are trying to do,” the first voice said again, utterly discomfited. 

“Wait a minute! Lufian, it’s better to discuss this first. The Robotias won’t start 
a war for no reason. We should figure out their purpose before making a 
decision,” the second voice interrupted. 

Then, the two started an intense argument. 

“So what if they have a purpose? Elora’s whereabouts are unknown now. I 
can’t stand this. I must make the Robotias pay or I will kill them directly.” 



“Lufian, I understand how you feel, but our top priority now is to find Elora first. 
Only she knows the specific situation at that time. It stands to reason that the 
Robotias would not dare to provoke The Spirit Cage, not even if they’ve 
created a Lv6 body comparable to an Overlord.” 

“Valentin, didn’t you hear what Drogo said? It was the Robotias who fought 
with Elora and caused Elora to disappear. And now you’re saying that they 
dare not provoke us? Since the Robotias dare to do that, we can’t let this 
matter go no matter what their purpose. If not, they will think 

they can do whatever they want to us! Maybe Elora is in the Robotias’ lair 
right now.” 

“Lufian, I hope you will not be blinded by your emotions. We know you like 
Elora, but now is not the time to act emotionally. If the Robotias dared to 
attack Elora, they will definitely think of us. Maybe they are waiting for us to 
fall into the trap in their lair right now! It would be unwise to rush over.” 

“Valentin, what are you talking about? What do you mean I am acting 
emotionally? Aren’t the five Leila rulers a whole? Now that something 
happened to Elora, should we just watch helplessly and do nothing?” Emperor 
Lufian’s voice sounded urgent. 

His pursuit of Elora could no longer be counted by days or years but by 
epochs. 

After such a long struggle, Empress Elora had finally given in slightly. As long 
as he worked hard, he and Empress Elora could become a match made in 
heaven in The Spirit Cage or even the entire universe. 

 


